
Dear Rector Professor  

Dear Pro Rector, 

Dear Professor De Leone, 

 

At a time when the world, and Italy in particular, is going through a difficult time due to 
COVID-19 pandemic, I am writing to you on behalf of Kosovar scholarship students at 
the University of Camerino, praying to God and wishing from the bottom of our heart 
that this pandemic will pass as soon as possible.  At the same time, we express our 
deepest condolences to all those who lost their lives in Italy and around the world, 
keeping a part of the pain in our hearts that will last a lifetime.  

To express the great heart of the Italian people, it is worth mentioning that even in this 
difficult time, when you face a war with an invisible enemy (COVID-19), you have taken 
care that we Kosovar students and others from abroad, to have: lessons, supervising, 
mentoring, food, housing and generosity, so that we feel at home. We will never forget 
this and we will live with this extraordinary memory and it will be a guide for our 
professional, social and human development throughout life. 

God bless Italy. God bless the world. 

 

With respect, 

on behalf of students from Kosovo 

 Elena Bytyqi 

 


